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2013 Annual Dinner 

This fabulous event in Auckland in October was 

a great opportunity for both networking and 

acknowledging the very talented individuals 

and companies in our industry. Awards were 

given in four categories: 

 

Academic/Research Category  

Aysha Abdulla Abdul Karim 

John Christiansen 

Mark Williamson 

 

Communications and Industry Category  

Nick Flack 

Marinus La Rooij 

KiwiRail and The Greater Wellington Regional 

Council 

The Matangi Train Project 

C3 Limited 

Sam Stanley 

 

Excellence Category  

Glen-Marie Burns 

Graeme Marshall 

 

Life Membership  

Warwick Lewis  

Norman Geary  

Murray Horlor  

 

As we say farewell to another year, it’s always nice to reflect on our past suc-

ceses.  This year, our “stand outs” were the annual awards dinner and the form-

ing of our new committee. 
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A motley line up if ever there was one!  This brand new committee will be working 

hard to deliver a brand new and revitalized CILT  branch to you during 2014.  We 

are actively seeking feedback from you as to what you want to see from your 

branch. Please participate in the online survey that’s been sent out recently — with 

your help we can build and grow and become the exciting  professional body that 

you need us to be. Any additional feedback is always welcome. Email: hel-

en.murray@lionco.com. 

  We wish you a safe and happy 

 festive season.  See  

  you in 2014! 

Meet your new Committee 

Mieszko 
Dave 

Allyson 

Janice 
Graeme 

Lincoln 
Vince 

Larissa 

Keith 

Helen David 

 


